
Vancouver-Singapore Club
34A-2755 Lougheed Highway, Suite #239, Port Coquitlam, B.C., V5B 5Y9 CANADA.

Email: president@singaporeclub.ca
Website: www.singaporeclub.ca

Tel: 604 942 6966/Fax: 604 942 2647

Circular No. 4/2010

SINGAPORE NATIONAL DAY DINNER & DANCE

Venue: Continental Seafood Restaurant
#150-11700 Cambie Road, Richmond, B.C.

Date/Time: Friday, August 13, 2010 from 6.00 p.m. to 12.30 a.m.
Dinner Banquet: 10 course Chinese Dinner Banquet
Music/Dancing: Continental �“Live�” Band with singers and music for dancing
Fund Raising: One EY Class air-ticket Van/Sin/Van to be won - by courtesy of Singapore Airlines
Dinner & Dance Ticket Price:

Early Bird (before July 24, 2010) $42.00 per person
After July 24, 2010: Members $44.00 per person

Guests $48.00 per person

Name Designation Tel. No:
1. Michael Leong President 604-942-6966
2. Shirley Wong Vice President 604-552-3369
3. Christine Yeoh Hon. Secretary 778-773-6612
4. Greg Chin Hon. Treasurer 604-638-1788
5. Jim Foo Chair, Building Fund 604-833-1504
6. Robert Chia Committee Member 604-931-3020
7. Eleanor Heng Committee Member 778-855-3025
8. Michael Mok Committee Member 604-323-0178
9. Marjorie Wong Committee Member 778-885-2953

The Club held its Annual Picnic on July 17 with 200 people enjoying a day near the seaside of the Burrard Inlet.
On behalf of the Club, I wish to thank all participants and helpers in making this event successful. The weather
was perfect and the food was fantastic - remember to join us next year if you missed it this time. The �“free�”
picnic to all members is among the perks of joining the Club�’s membership.

Dear Members,

Here�’s a reminder for the Club�’s next event:

You can also reserve your tickets by emailing: president@singaporeclub.ca.

Tickets are now available from any of the Club�’s Executive Committee members:

The Club will celebrate Singapore�’s 45th National Day with a dinner & dance event. Details are as follows:

We look forward to seeing you at our next event: �“Singapore National Day Celebration�”.

Thank you and best regards,

Michael Leong
President
Vancouver-Singapore Club
Date:  July 23, 2010


